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Dear Committee Members, 

 

 

This is blatant invasion of privacy. It leaves people open to exposure of what may be 

considered very private information. Additionally, I am concerned that home 

schooling may be pulled into this and currently parents have to notify the state of their 

intention to home school. The possibility of private schools coming under this 

implementation also concerns me. 

As it stands now, in today's world we have data breaches occurring way to often why 

invite the possibility of one more. What is allowed now should suffice.           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


